
29th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                    Oct. 16, 2022 

CLEAN UP DAY!  SATURDAY 
OCTOBER 22 at 8:00AM.  
Volunteers are needed at both 
church sites. Indoor workers 
will doing a deep cleaning of 
our church buildings while 
outside all kinds of projects 
will going on. Cleaning 
supplies will be provided for 
both churches. For the outside 
work various tools will be 
needed: chain saw, rake, etc. 
Be sure to bring gloves. Bring 
water too. Pizza will be 
provided for lunch. Thank you 
for coming to tidy up and 
repair our property and 
buildings. 

WE ALL NEED HELP: The first 
reading today reminds us that 
sometimes we all need support. 
Thank God Moses had good 
friends who helped him! We 
have needs we take to prayer, 
but we can become worn out. 
We need help, we need support. 
We even ask the intercession of 
saints! But we also can reach out 
to sisters and brothers who 
promise to pray for our needs. If 
you need prayer for whatever 
reason (personal or family crisis, 
illness, death of a loved one), 
please go to SJSLparish.org, 
and click on the “Prayer 
Requests” tab to submit your 
petition. Your request is very 
soon forwarded to the prayer 
team who will begin that day to 
pray for your intentions. If you 
would like to join the prayer 
team, please contact Father Bill.  

Father Bill 

COLLECTION:  Thank you for your 

gifts to our parish! Collection amount 
for last weekend is unavailable to 
report. Online donations were $249.57. 
Thank you for your generosity! 

DISASTER RELIEF COLLECTION: 

Please consider giving to a special 
collection at Masses this weekend 
(Oct. 15/16) to support the U.S. 

Bishops Emergency Disaster Fund for 
pastoral and reconstruction needs of 

the Church as well as efforts of 
Catholic Charities USA and Catholic 
Relief Services as a result of the 
hurricane destruction in Florida, South 
Carolina, Cuba and the Dominican 
Republic. A special basket for this 
collection will be near the doors of 
the church. We appreciate your 

generosity and your deep care for 
those in need. 

WANT TO DOUBLE YOUR MONEY? 

A generous former parishioner (who 
wishes to remain anonymous) with 
wonderful memories of the parish 
wants to donate for future 
improvements to St. Lawrence 
Church. For every dollar we collect for 
this fund he will add $1.00 – up to 
$5,000. We collect $5,000 and will end 
up with $10,000! From now until 
Wednesday, November 30th, your 
impact doubles! On your checks 
please note “Double Fund.” 

SECOND COLLECTION: will be held 
the weekend of Oct. 23rd for World 

Mission Sunday.  Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated! 

INVITE SOMEONE YOU KNOW to 

come with you to Mass. One of the 
reasons we come together at Mass 
each week is to, by our very presence, 
lift up one another. “We must consider 
how to rouse one another to love and 
good works. We should not stay away 
from our assembly, as is the custom of 
some, but encourage one another.” 
(Hebrews 10:24-25). So invite 
someone to come to Mass with you. 
We all need encouragement. 

 Father Bill 

WELCOME TO David and Theresa 

Zule, the newest members of our 
parish. We’re glad you are part of the 
St. Joseph-St. Lawrence family. 

REST IN PEACE. Please pray for the 

happy repose of the soul of Virginia 
Groves. May she rest in peace and 
rise in glory. 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON CCD is 

off to a great start.  Our classes are 
fairly large so we could really use 
some teacher helpers.  Please let 
Linda Heim if you are willing to help – 
913-306-8881.  There is no school on 
Wednesday the 19th, so our next CCD 
class will be Oct. 26th.  All classes are 
dismissed at 5 o’clock.  

HAPPY HOUR INVITE:  Irish Catholic 

Males are invited to Happy Hour at 
Ten Penny, LVN on Oct. 29th at noon. 

The Hibernians are opening a new 
division in LVN County.  They are the 
largest Catholic, Irish, American 
Fraternal Organization.  
Complimentary beer and appetizers 
served. 

FALL FEST will be held Nov. 19th. 

Raffle tickets will be available after 
mass this weekend.  We have some 
great prizes: 1) Half a beef; 2) Quarter 
beef; 3) Quarter beef; 4) $150; and 5) 
$100.  A BIG THANK YOU to those 
who donated the wonderful prizes.  
Please help make this a success by 
selling tickets.   We ask each family 
sell at least 30 tickets. 

XAVIER CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
EXTENDED CARE is looking for 

individuals who know Christ and have 
a heart for sharing Jesus' love for 
children.  Part-time positions for child-
care staff are currently available.  All 
necessary training is provided, but 
experience working with young 
children is preferred.   Open Monday – 
Friday from 6:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. with 
varied shifts throughout the day.  
Please email your resume to Shelly 
Sommerfield, Extended Care Director, 
at 
Shelly.sommerfield@leavenworthcath
olicschools.org. 

ROSARY FOR HEALING: Oct. 19th, 

7:15 am. Join Fr. John Riley in prayer 
supporting all who have been 
wounded by sexual abuse in the 
Church. We will pray, in solidarity, for 
healing and for the protection of all 
who are vulnerable. Visit the 
Archdiocese of Kansas City in Kansas 
Facebook page or join us via 
Livestream at 
https://livestream.com/archkck/healing
rosary. 

MASSES THIS WEEK: 
Sat, Oct. 15, 5:00 pm Mass, SJV 

Leo & Eleanor Wiesinger 

Sun, Oct. 16, 9:00 am Mass, STL 

For the People of the Parish 

Tues, Oct. 18, 6:00 pm Mass, STL 

For the People of the Parish 
Thurs, Oct. 20, 6:00 pm Mass, SJV 

For the People of the Parish

Sat, Oct. 22, 5:00 pm Mass, SJV 

Mass of Thanksgiving-Doris 

Herken’s 90th Birthday 

Irene Schmidling

Sun, Oct. 23, 9:00 am Mass, STL 

For the People of the Parish 
 



ST. MATTHEW CATHOLIC CHURCH 
65TH ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL – Oct. 
22 & 23.   Saturday 10/22 - 4:00pm 
Mass (time change), 5:00-7:00pm Trunk-
or-Treat & Food Trucks. Sunday 10/23 - 
11am-4pm - Food, Fun, and Prizes! 
Traditional Turkey Dinner served 11m-
3pm ($12 adults/$6 seniors & children 
10 and under.)  For more information or 
raffle tickets, contact 
fallfestival@saintmattehws.org. 

NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING 
CLASS: Learn the modern Sympto-
Thermal Method of Natural Family 
Planning. Classes begin at St. John the 
Evangelist extra building, 200 W. 13th 
St., Lawrence, KS, on Fri., Oct. 21, 
6:30pm. Call Shannon or John 
Rasmussen at (785) 749-1015 for more 
info. Visit live-the-love.org. 

NUPTIAL CHARITY RETREAT: Please 
join Benedictine College’s Center for 
Family Life on a day retreat on Oct. 22. 
Find out more and register at 
benedictine.edu/NuptialCharity 

DAUGHTERS OF ISABELLA, LITTLE 
FLOWER CIRCLE: Next meeting: Oct. 
23, at 12:40 PM in Yadrich Hall at Christ 
the King Parish, 5972 SW 25th St. 
Contact Diana Ortiz at 785-554-4256 or 
Chancellor Gen Orozco at 785-213-0374 
for more info. 

CEF’S GAUDEAMUS BENEFIT GALA: 
Oct. 29. Visit cefgala.org to learn more 
and register. 

MASS OF INNOCENTS: on Oct. 30th, 
at 1:00 pm, at Holy Spirit Parish in 
Overland Park, KS. For more info, 
contact Brad DuPont at 913-647-0301 or 
bdupont@archkck.org 

PROJECT RACHEL/PROJECT 
JOSEPH RETREAT:  Saturday Retreat 
on Nov. 5th from 8:30am -4:00pm. 
Registration deadline: 10/31/22. To 
register email 
projectrachelkc@archkck.org. Location 
to be given once registered. All services 
are confidential and free.  

REPORTING SUSPECTED ABUSE: If 
you suspect a child or vulnerable adult is 
being abused or neglected, make a 
report to the Kansas Department for 
Children and Families Protection Report 
Center by calling (800) 922-5330. If you 
or someone you know has been abused 
by a cleric, employee, or volunteer of 
any archdiocesan parish, school, or 
agency— regardless of when the abuse 
may have occurred — call the 
archdiocesan confidential report line at 
(913) 647-3051 or the victim Care 
Advocate at (913) 298-9244, after calling 
local law enforcement. You can also 
make a report using the online form at: 
www.archkck.org/reportabuse.  

ANNUAL SAINT CECILIA 
CELEBRATION: Nov. 18, at 6:30 PM at 
Savior Pastoral Center Chapel. RSVP to 
Mary Ann Caffrey at (913) 345 – 8210 or 
maryannpiano@sbcglobal.net. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES at 
SJV-STL: 
Music/Cantors:  Contact Karen Logan 
at 913-683-2406 or 
kjunebugl@yahoo.com. 
Mass Server Coordinator Volunteer 
Opportunity: Contact:  Kevin Heim @ 
913-271-1900. 
Lectors And Eucharistic Ministers:  
Contact Sharon Wagner at 

w5cattle@aol.com or 913-683-4495. 
 

St. Joseph – St. Lawrence Parish 
Our Sunday Funny:  

 

 

St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
31151 207th Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 
 

St. Lawrence Church 
211 W. Riley Street 
Easton, KS  66020 

Mailing address:  P.O. Box 129, Easton, KS  66020 
(913) 773-5712     SJSLparish.org 

Fr. Wm. McEvoy, Pastor.  Fr.Wm.McEvoy@gmail.com 
Like us on Facebook “St. Joseph – St. Lawrence (Easton)” 

 

Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
Sunday Morning Mass 9:00 am at St. Lawrence Church 

 

Confessions are heard 30 minutes  
before the weekend Masses or by appointment 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday evening 6:00 pm at St. Lawrence Church 

Thursday evening 6:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 

Exchange Bank & Trust 
216 W. Riley Street 

Easton, KS  66020 

(913) 773-5565      MyExchanageBank.com 

Reilly & Sons Real Estate 
602 Delaware Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

(913) 683-0662    ReillyandSons.com 

 

BULLETIN ITEMS: Contact Kim Sachse, 

913-775-0690 Or Email 

Sjslparish@Gmail.com. Mass intentions may 

be scheduled with Kim as well.   MUST 

SUBMIT BY 9 pm TUES FOR INCLUSION. 

PRAYER LIST: If you would like to have a 

name added or removed from our prayer list, 

please contact Kim Sachse. Our Parish 

Prayer Ministers invite you to join them in 

praying for the following:  Phil Bell, Joe 

Brose, Judy Brose, Jennifer Brushwood, 

Carl Davidson, George Dean, Carolyn 

DeMaranville, Gail DeMaranville-Zule, Vince 

Eimer, Tom Flack, Anna Foster, Tina 

Gaspard, Glen Goodland, Karen Gray, Alan 

Halstead, Patti Harris, Marly Heim, Jim 

Heintzelman, Lydia Heintzelman, Melanie 

Herken, Jon Highfill, Trista Highfill, Mark 

Hund, Michael Jones, Elmer Karczewski, 

Phillip Leon, Kelly Long, Joyce Lowe, Mary 

Meinert, Jeni Mettelstedt, Charles Mullins, 

Don Navinsky, Kay Nocktonick, Dannie 

Phillips, Lonnie Dean Phillips Jr., Betty 

Pierron, Adam Pineau, Mary M. Ruhlman, 

Charlie Schletzbaum, Tanner 

Siebenmorgen, Julie Simonis, Jim (Poly) 

Sloan, Gary Stafford, Pat Wilson, Louise 

Wistuba and Nick Yuska.  

Prayer List for Our Soldiers:  ARMY: CPT 

Daniel Broaddus, Pvt. David Crook, Lexi 

(Skaggs) Hargis, SGT Colby Seifert, William 

Stradley.  AIRFORCE: E-4 Robert W. 

Herken, TSGT Scott Loecher, E-3 Connor 

Schuler, A1C Noah Tattershall. NAVY:  

YNSC (SS) Kevin Lansing. 

Prayer for Vocations:  Brother Seelos, 
FSSP (Tyler Lunsford). 

mailto:w5cattle@aol.com


 


